
Dear Karen: 

Thank you for your note of Jan. 3, 

my social security Nwnbe~ is 
--- and 

my telephone number is 208 - 733 - 32·75. My Box number 

is 210 instead of :,9. -
Also when it is available could you &end 111e 

Tom Hester's Box number at Coha, it will pro:pably 

be in care or John Masson, Beli.ze City, Belize C. A. 

The work at Coha bolds much promise to make very 

substantial contributior1s to Arehaeolog-.f and I will 

be so fortunate to have a little part in it. 

Thank you very much. 

Sim~erely, 

Don E. Crabtree 
Research Assosiate in Prehistoric 

Technology u. or Idaho 

-. 


